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NOTIFICATION 
 

 

This is to inform all the learners of Centre for Distance and Online Education, Tezpur 

University, that as per D.O. No. M.11014/01/2024-CDN dated 19.01.2024 of MoE, GoI, the 

Hon’ble Prime Minister of India will be interacting with students, teachers and parents on 

Pariksha Pe Charcha 2024 at Bharat Mandapam, Pragati Maidan, New Delhi on 29th January 

2024. 

 

All learners are requested to make it convenient to watch/listen to the session which will be 

broadcast live by Doordarshan through DD National, DD News and DD India etc. It will also 

be available through live airing on radio channels, live web streaming on websites of PMO, 

MoE, Doordarshan, MyGov.in and YouTube channel of MoE, Facebook live and 

Swayamprabha channels of MoE. 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Director 
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